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Gustavus City Council, 
 
First: I would like to thank all of you for your dedication and hard work as 
volunteers guiding our city. 

 
Second:  I give my complete support and encouragement to the Council in their 
endeavor to fund the needed $25K for  the Conservation Lands Leasing Project.  As 
has been emphasized, it will preserve the beauty and openness of Gustavus.  As a 
healthcare provider,  we can not overemphasize the importance of exposure to a 
peaceful area of beauty, and an area for the community to obtain the exercise vital 
to our health. 

 
Thank You, 
Rod Vaught, MD, Medical Director for GVFD 
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